
From: Laurel Quarton
To: DBEDT LUC
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 12:32:43 PM

To the LUC Commissioners,

You have received over 500 testimonies in opposition to the Hokua Place
development and you will continue to receive more until this project is
stopped.  These testimonies are from community members who live and work
on Kauai and use the infrastructure daily.  Who could be more important
than those who experience the inadequacies and will be most impacted by
Hokua Place traffic, aging bridges and roads, water availability, aged
waste systems, and a visible increase in housing which most of us can't
afford?

The infrastructure documentation provided to support the community
position is infallible.  Who could be more important to listen to than
these people?    Please support those you were appointed to serve.

Thank you.

Laurie Quarton, Wailua
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From: Gabriela Taylor
To: DBEDT LUC
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 10:46:05 PM

This is info I received, Nov 27, 2000,  from Donn Kukuda, Engineer Waste Water
Management Division on Kauai re Waste Water  ( include sewage)
       Note, the purple Print is taken  directory from the the 

The Wastewater Management Division has
not been provided drawings on how this
project would 

connect to the County’s sewer system.  The
County is unaware of how much flow will be
produced by

Hokua Place and whether the existing sewer
system has enough capacity to
accommodate this flow.

The current Wastewater Management Division Chief, Jason
Kagimoto, does not have the information to be able to

determine whether Hokua Place can be serviced.

             Sea Level Rise affecting the Waste Water Plant  (WWP)?
                   
                  The Wailua WWTP (waste water treatment plant) will need to address the
issue of sea level rise and this may involve relocation.  

            At  the moment though here are no current plans to do so.      

                      
           

         My take on this is that Hokua Place will not be able to fulfill requirements  for waste
water disposal before the final public  hearing 

          January 6-7,  and the WWT admits that sea level  therefore approval of the project
should be denied By LUC

              Gabriela Taylor  320-7481
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From: Karen Wood
To: DBEDT LUC
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2021 4:00:28 PM

Do not change to urban please,too much traffic and not safe if tsunami. Other areas ,safer to develop. We do not owe
anything to the developer, be kind to us locals ,who know the effects of all the new cars and traffic to be coming
down to Kapaa town ,which is bad for traffic,especially when tourists return. Thank you Karen Wood , no to Hokua
place !

Aloha 
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